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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Incompleteness Notice No. 2, AM-05, Pueblo East Pit, M1986-015 

Jerald Schnabel <Jerald_Schnabel@castleaggregate.com> Tue, Nov 3, 2020 at 3:10 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Patrick

 

Thankyou for your quick response. A�ached are a revision of page 6 that corrects the new entrance coordinates. The
address is the corner of Highway 96 and Langdon Street. Pictures of the access point have been sent to show the
entrance. This will used for construc�on of the Water Storage and limited opera�onal use. Not nearly the traffic of
the exis�ng mine entrance.

 

Due to Covid and elec�on day. The clerk at the pueblo county recorders office signed a handwri�en receipt. Let me
know if this is acceptable.

 

Thanks again

Jerry Schnabel

719-491-0114
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